
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 6, 1985

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I regret that I am unable to honor your
request of November 18, 1985 for a
replica of the Presidential Medal of
Freedom. None have been made. I am
also unable to provide you with another
medal which could be used for display
purposes. Due to the nature of this
prestigious award, supplies are limited,
no replicas are authorized and duplicate
issue is precluded.

Sincerely,
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RICHARD P. RILEY 0-

Director
White House Military Office

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405


